
Statement attributable to the Spokesperson for the Secretary-General 
on Lebanon 

 
New York, 23 January 2007 - 
 
The Secretary-General is following closely current developments in Lebanon. He is 
greatly concerned that the political dispute in Lebanon has resulted in confrontation in the 
streets, reportedly leading to injuries and loss of life.  
 
On the eve of his departure to the Paris III conference on Lebanon, the Secretary-General 
reiterates the support of the United Nations for the stability, sovereignty, security and 
independence of Lebanon. It is essential that all parties within Lebanon work through the 
democratic process and return to dialogue as a means of addressing their political 
differences. 
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